

Issue #1 June 11, 2014

Dear West Center families and friends,

We are almost there! The West center's "Institution to Home" reconstruction project will begin at the end of the summer. Your loved one's safety and quality of life are our highest priority, so all plans have been made with careful attention to the details that will ensure the best for your family.

We will be sharing those details with you, through weekly Hard Hat Updates that will be starting in the next two weeks.

We know you will have many questions as we move through our project. Our Hard Hat Updates will provide essential information, answer questions, share progress, and reveal exciting details about our new living spaces.

Our updates will go out by weekly email or monthly regular mail. We will post updates in the elevators, and in yellow Hard Hat binders located throughout the Center.

Today's mailing is going to the list of family members who receive billing. If there are others in your family who would like to receive updates, please provide their contact information as well. We ask that you please complete the enclosed information sheet, so that we can deliver updates in the way that works best for you.

We are extremely excited that our long-awaited dream is going to become a reality, and glad that you are here with us to experience it. Look for our next update, coming very soon!

Best Wishes,

Susan Farris, Executive Director